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Oregon's land use system has kept our state free of the of the kinds of unregulated 

development that has become a curse in states like Texas. While Oregon has an 

urgent need for more housing, HB 3414 would allow housing developers to obtain an 

unlimited number of variances from a vast array of land use planning regulations 

without any commitment to lower housing costs or increase housing capacity. HB 

3414 is a giveaway to housing developers at the expense of our communities and 

environment. 

 

There are better ways to address Oregon's housing crisis. 


